Bep@y -Bivizion of Catanbuanes
RECORDS SECTION

REI/.FASEI

DATEU’( APR 2021} ive: 77K

Republic of tlir‘iDIJilippilics
Mepartment of Education
REGION V - BICOL
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF CATANDUANES

1 ENDORSEMENT
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Respectfully forwarded to all secondary schools the attached invitation from Virac Town Center
for its Mr. and Ms. VTC 2024 pageant.

By Authority of the Schools Division Superintendent
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Dear Madam, Date: e lﬂ. ﬁ

Time: __30:09

Greetings!

We are delighted to inform you that the highly anticipated Mr. and Ms. VTC 2024
pageant at Virac Town Center is set to commence. This esteemed event is open to all
aspiring male and female contestants aged 17 to 30 years old, and we extend a warm
invitation to participants from across Catanduanes. The top prize for both the male and
female winners is set at P15,000.00.

Anticipating the participation of 21 contestants, the pageant will unfold over seven
weeks of elimination rounds. Commencing on April 6, 2024, and concluding on May 11,
2024, the elimination rounds will take place every Saturday. The Talent and Festival
Competition are scheduled for May 18, 2024, with the Grand Coronation slated for May
25, 2024, at the VTC Metrowalk.

In light of the above, we encourage your support to encourage interested schools to
nominate at least two participants—one male and one female—to represent their
school. Attached are the Guidelines, Mechanics, schedule of the Elimination Round,
and Grand Coronation Night for Mr. & Ms. VTC 2024. We would also like to seek your
permission to display tarpaulins within school premises.

For further inquiries, please feel free to contact us at 0917-524-6364 or via email at
marketing@viractowncenter.com. We greatly appreciate your cooperation and
participation in making this event a success.

Thank you, and have a wonderful day!

TRISHA SOLERO
VTC Creative Director

E0917-524-6364 hello@viractowncenter.com
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